
Enterprise Newsletter autumn 2 2022 

How are we heading into the second half term of the year already!? As always, this half term, 

leading up to Christmas, is going to be a busy one, but we have some very exciting things planned! 

We are beginning with our WW1 week and have many other enrichment opportunities for our 

children planned in  Our new topic is ‘The Plague’ and the children are already loving the 

gruesome aspects of this unit!  

  

As part of our Plague topic, we will be learning all about this terrible 

disease and what happened back in the 1600s! In English, we will be 

learning parts of the Pied Piper poem by Robert Browning by heart and 

writing our own poem about the man himself! As well as newspaper 

report about The Black Death. In Maths, we are continuing to build on 

our place value knowledge to help us with addition and subtraction, 

then moving on to multiplication and division! We are also going to fit 

in WW1 week, Science, French, RE, PSHE, computing and Christmas!!!  

Have a look at our topic web for more detail on the school website : 

Classes      Enterprise-        what’s new? We will also pop it on Dojo for 

you to see.  

Reading: 

Our focus on reading is to build fluency, confidence and pleasure.  We will do this through 

our John Murray reading sessions and class novel time, which we have asked the children to 

vote for . We ask that your child continues to read every night that you record this in the 

reading record book. Books will be changed Mondays and Thursdays. If you need more books 

at another point just ask  It is vital for your child’s progress that your child reads every 

day at home.  

Thank you to everyone supporting homework, it makes a huge difference.  

     Times Tables, Maths Homework and Spelling: 

 Please continue to play TTRS  Please ask if you need 

login support. New children to class should all have their 

logins. 

 Maths and SPAG homework will go home/set on a Monday. 

 Spellings will be sent out every Friday.  These will be based on the spelling rules taught 

that week. Tests will be the following Friday giving all children the full week and 

weekend to learn their spellings. Please remember to send in the purple spellings 

books. 

PE:  

Please ensure your child has their labelled PE kit in school (including pumps/trainers that fit).   

 Wednesday: Hockey with Mrs Lever.  

 Friday: Gymnastics with Mrs Lever.  

 Daily: Daily skip, brain breaks and mindfulness. 

 

As always, our door is always open and you are welcome to come and speak with us. Our Class 

Dojo is checked daily and any messages answered as quickly as we possibly can.  



Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Horn, Mrs Lever and Team Enterprise! 


